
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
June 18, 2017

“Not by bread alone does one live, but by every word that 
comes forth from the mouth of the LORD.”  Deuteronomy 8:3b

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, June 18, 2017 – Father’s Day  Sugar 
Weekend        
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  
10:30 am   Liturgy All Fathers Living & Deceased     
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls begins
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon
   

Monday, June 19, 2017 
    NO  Liturgy
 Take breakfast to Baptist Desoto ICU
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class
    

Tuesday, June 20, 2017    
    NO  Liturgy 
  8:30 am  Weight Loss Support Group
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls
  
Wednesday, June 21, 2017 
    NO  Liturgy       
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls
  4:00 pm  Ladies serve supper for CSI – HELP!!!
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday, June 22, 2017 
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Russell Brown  by: Holy Spirit   
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls 
  9:00 am  Adult Ed
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, June 23, 2017
Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus  
    NO  Liturgy at Holy Spirit    
 CSI Catholic Summer Initiative for girls 
  5:00 pm  Liturgy and Dinner at Christ the King
  

Saturday, June 24, 2017    
  5:15 pm  Confessions
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851   
   6:00 pm   Liturgy +Karen Streit  by: Al & Dee Gawel 
   

Sunday, June 25, 2017         
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
10:30 am   Liturgy For the Parish Community 
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
June 18 – Father’s Day
June 25 – Rose Powell

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
June – Cindy Thomas

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
                 June 18 – Father’s Day
                  June 25 – Allison Baskin

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

  

Saturday, June 24 – 6:30 pm    
Greeter:  Lorraine Faulkner/Maureen Morgan
Usher:   Tom & Paula Busler
Server:   Ron Shepherd
Lector:  Tijuana Buchanan/Chris Greer     
Gift Bearer:   Jerry Davis Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Bill & Nancy Marking/Stack Hughes

Sunday, June 25 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:   Rose Powell/Amy Arnell 
Usher:  Bill Rinehart/Jack McIngvale 
Server:   Anthony Johnson/Benedict Ozua/Francis Ozua
Lector:   David Yelverton/Katherine Carroll
Gift Bearer:   Randell Moore Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Kathy Beach/ Robin Brantley/ 
Kathy Fink/Jessica Smith/Amanda Ready/Keelan Ready 
/Sarah Galtelli

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve
in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$5,455.75
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. ………….......$    970.00  
Community Services……………………….. $      55.00
Debt On Loan Balance……………….…..$35,309.94

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in
the Church. If a child must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #5 – Josh Michael, Dennis Johnson, Hank 
Ludwig, Harry Tarsi will begin Wednesday, June 
21 through Saturday, June 24.  Team #6 – Ron 
Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and Darren

Macip will begin Wednesday, June 28 through Saturday, 
July 1.   This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of 
dollars every year!  It is a real service to the Lord.  

God Bless all our lawn ministers.

ATTENTION CURSILLISTAS  interested in forming a 
men’s prayer group – please call Wayne Miller at 901-
679-3400.

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

 DAILY MASS SUMMER SCHEDULE:    

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


Mondays and Tuesdays Mass at QP at 9:00 am.
Wednesdays and Thursdays, Mass at CTK at 9:00 am.
Thursdays and Fridays, Mass at HS at 8:00 am.

E-MAIL EMERGENCY PRAYER MINISTRY
If you would like to join our email prayer ministry please 
send an email request to patseggs@yahoo.com.   Pat Smith 
will add you to the email list.  Prayers are requested by 
calling the church office or requesting by email.  We have 
experienced miracles through this ministry and would love 
to have you join us.  You may still feel free to telephone 
Marie Smith 429-8282 or the church.

NEW MASS SCHEDULE: The following
schedule will go into effect the 

First Sunday in August:
Saturday at 6:00pm. Confession from 5:30 to
5:45pm or after mass.
Sunday at 9:30 am *Note Mass time change on Sunday.
In other news, Fr. Ziggy will be leaving us in July to 
teach at Sacred Heart School of Theology. 
We will miss him greatly. 

BLOOD DRIVE sponsored by the 
Knights of Columbus will be on Sunday, 
June 25, from 11:00 am. to 3:00 pm.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED this coming Wednesday at 4 pm 
to help prepare and serve a meal for the Girls taking part 
in the CSI – Catholic Service Initiative.  Call the church 
office 662-429-7851.

Confessions available by appointment  662-429-7851

Dehon Learning Center Summer Programs: Looking
for Volunteers for our Summer Programs at Dehon 
Learning Center in Walls, MS.
Summer Feeding Program: June 5th- July 28th. M-F. 
Summer Reading Camp: June 19th - 30th - 9am to 12noon
Financial Literacy Camp: July 17th- 28th- 10am to 2pm
If you are 18+ and interested in volunteering please 
contact Lois Harrison 662-429-5789 lharrison@shsm.org

!! FOLLIES NEWS !!    Our annual Follies is 
scheduled for July 29, 2017.  It is a night of dinner and 
entertainment, and all proceeds go to the Debt Reduction of
our new church.  For the past two years, we have 
performed a full-length play.  For about 14 years before 
that, we had a themed musical program (all lip-sinc).  This 
year we plan to combine the two and offer "Skits and Bits" 
– musical numbers and short skits.  We need you to 
volunteer to dance, act, or help with stage and costumes.  If
you even THINK you might be interested, please contact 

Ken Hoover at 901-692-0859, or Barbara Smith at 901-
413-8102.  We believe this is the most fun you will have at 
church all year, and you will certainly meet and work "up 
close and personal" with someone you didn't know before!!

Serously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Patrick McLeroy (Chris-Nephew), Katie Greer, Penny Mracich
(Aime Anderson mom), Brenda Caruthers, Paula Johnson (Nancy 

Marking Sis), George Bonner, Joe Butler, Charlie & Cathy 
Craig (G. Stafford), Jimmy Brotherton (Bridget’s dad),
Gene Winters (nix), Corrine Patton, Sr. Antonienne
Thoma, Michael Williams (dad), Karina Streit (Gawel),
Baby Jane Cole, Mike Johnson, Gloria & Raymond
Slonena (tully), Dennis Schwab (Powell Nephew), Bud Morgan, 
Don Smith, Ron Pickard,  Royce (Barbara Smith cousin), Jerry 
Estes (Greer), Sonny Payne (Traicoff Uncle), Mary Kiefer (Blount), 
Betty Brotherton (B. Martin mom), Melanie Brauss (Bill Gaudet’s sis), 
Tony Field (Maria Mitchell dad), Loretta Chmura (Barbara Morgan sis),  
Tony Pangelina,  Natalie Kane (Higdon), Pete Cervetti (Cass 

Douglas),  Donna Youngblood (J. Terry cousin), Kerry Helms 
(Higdon bron law), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisn law), 
Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw),  Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), 
Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bron law), Carter  
Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), Sherry Vowell (Ken 

Hoover’s sis), Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), and Jared Smith (Liz Brown).  

Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when 
hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill 
with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

Father’s Day 
Triduum of Masses

Three Mass Intentions for 
fathers, godfathers and 
grandfathers living and 

deceased.  Envelopes are in the pews.  Please fill out and 
place in the collection.

FATHERS’ DAY BLESSING!  At all of the
Masses this weekend, June 17th and 18th, there
will be a special blessing for all our fathers,
grandfathers, and godfathers.  We encourage all
the families to accompany your Dads & husbands
to Mass on the weekend.  Your presence will be their 
greatest delight and blessings.

Mission Trip Northern MS-Helping Our 
Neighbors in Need!

CSI --CATHOLIC SERVICE INITIATIVE- 
Please keep all that will be taking part in 
the Girls CSI this week in your prayers.  

TIME CHANGE!
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Starting on Sunday, August 13, 2017 CCD classes 
will begin at 8:00 am and end at 9:15 am in time for
9:30 am Mass.
Registration Forms and Schedules 2017-2018 will be 
available soon.    Thank you – Amanda Ready

   MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?
LANDSCAPE LOVERS, DIRT DIVAS 
AND FOLIAGE FANATICS We need your 
help!  Our grounds, OUR COMMON HOME,

needs a little tender loving care.  Weed pulling, 
watering, litter pick up…… we have something for 
everyone.  Limited time?  NO PROBLEM…….Those 
interested in keeping our wonderful parish home 
beautiful should contact Roxanne McIngvale at 429-
9294 or roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

Chief Operating Officer
Catholic  Charities,  Inc.  of  the  Diocese  of  Jackson,
Mississippi,  is  seeking  an experienced leader to  advance
the organization’s efforts “to be a visible sign of Christ’s
love for all people”.
 THE ORGANIZATION provides assistance in domestic
violence, rape crisis, housing, addiction recovery, adoption,
children’s mental health and crisis services, individual and
family counseling, immigration services, therapeutic foster
care,  unaccompanied  refugee  minor  services,  veteran
services,  and  legislative  advocacy.  Catholic  Charities  is
accredited by the Council on Accreditation and licensed by
the  Mississippi  Department  of  Child  Protection  Services
and  the  Mississippi  Department  of  Mental  Health.  The
Agency has a staff of 170 and an annual budget of about $9
million.

 THE POSITION requires a leader to inspire and manage
a staff of social service and clinical professionals; oversee
the  budget  and  financial  affairs;  aid  in  raising  funds  to
maintain and expand services; manage the hiring, training,
and evaluation of Agency personnel; communicate to the
public the services and needs of the organization; report to
and collaborate with the Executive Director and the Board
of Directors, and consults with the Governance Council. 
Offers a competitive salary and benefits package.

 QUALIFICATIONS include:  Master’s  degree  in  social
work  or  related  field,  with  5-7  years  of  management
experience,  preferably  in  a  Catholic  social  services
agency--experience  managing  a  diverse  staff  and  client
population--experience  in  fund  raising  and  finance--
outstanding communication and interpersonal skills.

 TO APPLY send a complete resume by June 15, 2017 to:
Search Committee Chair
Catholic Charities, Inc.
850 E. River Place
Jackson, MS 39202
 E-mail address: director@catholiccharitiesjackson.org

Catholic Charities is an Equal Opportunity
Employer.

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   It’s a New Year!!!   
Time to feel like a NEW YOU!!   Come join us each 
week as we support each other on our weight loss 
journey.
Tuesday morning at 8:30 am for a weigh in and sharing. 
Liz Brown is our contact person for this adventure.  901-
331-3419.  
Yes, the two go together! All
Catholics have the obligation
and privilege of attending
Sunday (or Saturday) Mass to
adore and give thanks to God
and to pray for safety! So, even on vacation, we look 
first for where we will attend Sunday Mass! Pull up 
‘Mass Times’ on your smartphone or check the internet 
before you leave home. You will find a Catholic Church 
and the time for Mass! 
Happy Vacation!

RCIA REGISTRATION is open. 
RCIA stands for the Rite of Christian 
Initiation. It is the process of preparing 
and celebrating the sacraments for those

over the age of 7 who would like to be baptized, to come 
into the Catholic Church from another Christian 
denomination or for Catholic adults who have not yet 
completed their initiation of Baptism, Communion and 
Confirmation. Call Sr. Emily 662-342-1073.

Sister Emily is thinking about getting
back into teaching ‘heavy-duty’
classes in the fall. The content is not yet decided but 
leaning toward a course on Vatican Documents and/or 
an Introduction to the Old Testament. Call her if you 
have an interest in either of these two courses or you 
have another suggestion. The Adult Faith Formation is 
also working on courses for the fall. Give yourself the 
opportunity to deepen your faith by studying it.  Place of
class will be determined by the persons who sign up.

New Ladies Association e-mail
holyspirit.la.hernando@gmail.com

GARDEN CAFÉ --The Garden Café is 
a soup kitchen located in Holly 
Springs.  Parishioners of Holy Spirit 
will serve a meal to the homeless and 
working poor at the Garden Café on 
Thursday, June 29.  Anyone wishing to

help should contact the church office for more information 
(662-429-7851 or holyspiritchurch@shsm.org ).

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.   We have a
growing number of families coming for food assistance, 
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some 30+ a week now.  We have been facing a real 
shortage of sugar lately to meet this demand.   It is better
to purchase 2 smaller bags than one large one. This is an 
ongoing ministry.   You may bring sugar whenever it is 

convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  
            God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

  Feast of the Sacred Heart 
The feast of our priests and brothers who are members of the Priests of the Sacred Heart
(SCJ's) will be celebrated Friday, June 23rd.    The Mass of the Sacred Heart will be
celebrated by Bishop Kopacz and the Priests of the Sacred Heart at 5:00 p.m. at Christ the King 
followed by a dinner in the CTK Parish Hall hosted by the SCJ's.  All members of all the parishes are 
welcome.  The dinner will be catered so we will need to know how many will be attending.  Please 
sign up on the sheet in the Narthex or call the parish office 662-429-7851 no later than June 19  th   
if you plan to attend the dinner.  **Please note the time change!!!

FAREWELL AND GOOD WISHES
TO FR. ZIGGY

Fr. Ziggy will be leaving us in July to teach at Sacred Heart School of
Theology.  There will be a farewell party for Fr. Ziggy on Sunday, June 25th at
5:00 p.m. at Queen of Peace for all Parishes.  Please sign up in the Narthex if you plan to 
attend or call the office.

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP
Holy Spirit Vacation Bible School

              June 26-30, 2017    6:00p.m. – 8:30p.m.
We have been so blessed in the past with your generosity in donations and volunteers.  
Your support is so important!     

HERE IS HOW YOU CAN HELP!
Teachers and assistants – All teachers will have an EASY instruction book to follow! No 
teaching experience required. Short lessons!
Teen helpers – Ages 12+ only. Youth will help with games, music, bible theater and
crafts. 
Snack donations – volunteer to bring snacks
Monetary donations – to help with additional supplies such as crafts and game prizes.
Decorating help –help create and hang décor the weekend before VBS 

Please give prayerful thought to how you can help with this ministry for our children. Our hope is that you 
will help in whatever way you can.  Remember, God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called!!
VOLUNTEER – Complete the volunteer sign up form on the table in the Narthex and place in the basket.
PARENTS - Fill out registration forms (one per child) and place in basket in the back of the church.   We 

need the forms as quickly as possible so we have an idea of how many children to plan for.



For more information and questions, please call Lucy Holland 
at 662-429-1188 or e-mail her at holyspiritchurch@shsm.org.
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